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Portobello Primary School

Weekly Newsletter – 20th April 2018
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Welcome back

A warm warm welcome back to everyone at the start of our Summer Term.  It is always a very busy term with assessments, reports, assemblies, residential visits and sports activities!! Provisional dates will be released next week!

It is wonderful to see the sunshine at last!  Remember water bottles and sunhats and where possible apply sunscreen before school.
Achievement Assembly

This week children have been awarded certificates for ‘Being Curious.  Well done to the following children:

Reception: Eden McCall   Year 1: Gethin Burton     Year 2: Harry Gilespie       Year 3: Harry Wilson 
     
Year 4: Harvey Hewitt    Year 5: Lewis Topping      Year 6: Tony Hood
Celebrating Attendance 

Well done to Year 6 for best attendance this week!
Trainee Teacher

Miss Lamb will be joining us in Reception class next week until late June.  She has been training with Gateshead SCITT and this is her final placement.  Throughout her time with us she will continue training and will begin to share some responsibility for teaching in Reception class alongside Miss Howe and Mrs Mahone. 
School Uniform Orders 

Reminder: School uniform can be ordered online at www.studentuniform.co.uk/pps052 and can be delivered to school or your home address.
Essential 1st Aid for parents and carers

Portobello Primary School and St John Ambulance are pleased to be able to offer a free Essential 1st Aid Course for Parents. Spaces are limited to 10 so this will be on a first-come first-serve basis.  If you're a parent, grandparent, a carer or if you work with children, learning first aid will give you confidence to save a life when it really counts.  The course will be held on Wednesday 23 May from 9am – 12 noon at Portobello Primary School.

The course teaches simple, life-saving skills which will include child/infant CPR, child/infant recovery position, what to do if your child/infant is choking, bleeding  or has a bumped head and more.

If you would like to attend this course please contact Mrs Huntley.
Guitar lessons

Guitar Lessons will commence again next week. 

Important Dates 
Monday 23rd – Wednesday 25th April: Year 5 visit to Robin Wood 
Tuesday 24th April: Reception Class to Dobbies Garden Centre

5pm Monday 23rd April: Year 1 parents and carers Phonics meeting
Thursday 26th April: Year 2 visit to Penshaw Equestrian Centre 
Thursday 3rd May: school close to staff and pupils for local elections 
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